February 8, 1977

Mr. Bill Nittler

603 West 1st

McCook, Nebraska 69001
Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter requesting verification of reception.
Your report checks out well against our logs and fommat.

We have been on the air since September 1, 1977, operating
with 5KW day and 1KW night, both non-directional. Prior to
that, this frequency was held in Minot by KLPM.
Sincerely,
KA L
Bill Fink
Program Director
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